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	Comments


As a transmission owner and operator in ERCOT, Oncor is subject to the provisions of the Regional Planning Group (RPG) process and the requirements surrounding it.  Oncor shares ERCOT’s desire to update, enhance, and clarify the Protocols and Planning Guide governing the RPG process. 
Oncor looks forward to discussing Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 837 in the stakeholder process and intends to be an active participant in the future language development and comment process.  
Oncor suggests that the Protocol Revision Subcommittee (PRS) table and refer NPRR837 to the Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS) so that ROS and the Planning Working Group (PLWG) can evaluate it in tandem with the associated Planning Guide Revision Request (PGRR) 059, Related to NPRR837, Regional Planning Group (RPG) Process Reform.
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None 
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